Dear Friend and Neighbor,

Thank you for your generous donation to the Coalition for the Homeless!

Your gift is already at work providing emergency food and clothing, crisis services, eviction prevention, permanent housing, job training and programs for youth to thousands of homeless and at-risk men, women and children each day.

Our city continues to face the worst crisis in homelessness since the Great Depression, but your compassion is making a real difference in the lives of countless New Yorkers. On behalf of all of us at the Coalition, thank you again for your commitment to helping those in greatest need.

Gratefully,

Dave Giffen

**Executive Director**